
 

 

 
 
 To Whom it May Concern:  
 
The New Mexico Department of Public Safety (DPS) recently received your Inspection of 
Public Records request, pursuant to NMSA 14-2-1 et seq.  
 
Specific identifiers have been redacted pursuant to New Mexico Inspection of Public Records 
Act. NMSA 1978, Sections 14-2-1.1 and 14-2-6(F) together allow “protected personal 
identifier information" to be redacted as follow: 
 
 “(1) all but the last four digits of a: (a) taxpayer identification number; (b) financial account 
number; (c) credit or debit card number; or (d) driver’s license number; (2) all but the year of a 
person’s date of birth; (3) a social security number; and (4) with regard to a non-elected 
employee of a public body in the context of the person's employment, the employee's 
nonbusiness home street address, but not the city, state or zip code.” 
 
Sincerely,  
 
New Mexico Department of Public Safety  
Law Enforcement Records Bureau 


